ke Ll
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RICK GUSTAFSON, Executive Officer

March 20, 1979

Donald J. Sterling
Oregon Journal

1320 SW Broadway
Portland, Oregon 97201

Dear Mr. Sterling,

I want you to know how pleased we all are at the
Metropolitan Service District with the excellent
series on regional transportation issues which the
"Journal ran last week. They are an outstanding
example of eéxcellence in Portland journalism.

Please extend our congratulations to your reporter,
Fred Leeson.

-Regards,

Mike Burton
Chairman, MSD Council

MB:bh




